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Small School Big Ideas 

 NABURN C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Naburn,  York 

YO19 4PP 
Tel: 01904 551075 
Fax: 01904 633287 

E-mail: naburn.primary@york.gov.uk 
www.naburnschool.com 

Twitter: @naburn_primary 
 

Headteacher: Mrs B Christison 

12th March 2018 

Dear Parents, 

We have a busy week ahead, with the Y5/6 out at Whitby. Let’s hope the weather improves! 

Ms Cordingley is the next in command when I am away, so do see her if you have any 
problems that can’t wait for my return. Or the office staff are always ready to help. 

What’s on this week and next: 

Mon 12th Mar – 
Weds 14th  

Y5/6 residential to Whitby with Miss Brett and Mrs Christison 

Mon 12th Mar Last Multisports Club with Premier Sport 
NO SATs CLUB 

Tues 13th Mar All children to take part in football coaching. Please remember PE kits. No 
football boots please, just trainers. 
Last R/KS1 Mindful Colouring Club with Mrs Walton until 4pm 

Weds 14th Mar Yo-Yo Easter workshop KS1 pm and assembly 
Y3/4 Pedestrian Training pm. Bring coats please. 

Thurs 15th Mar Y3/4 Pedestrian Training pm 

Fri 16th Mar Y3/4 visit to Yorkshire Museum am then tennis at David Lloyd pm. Please 
remember tennis shoes and packed lunch.  
KS2 Last Lacrosse Club after school with Premier Sport 

 

Mon 19th Mar Ms Cordingley and Mrs Christison at Fairtrade Conference with group of 
children 4-6pm 

Tues 20th Mar All children to take part in football coaching. Please remember PE kits. No 
football boots please, just trainers. 
3.30pm-5.30pm KS1 Parents’ Evenings 

Weds 21st Mar

 

Bishop of Selby visiting school am  
RNLI Water Safety assembly pm 
Easter Egg decorating competition. Bring in a hard boiled egg and 
anything your child needs to decorate it.  
Y3/4 Parents’ Evenings 3.30-5.30pm  

Thurs 22nd Mar Worship Team and Rev Kirkman leading Collective Worship on theme of Easter 
in church 
Y5/6 Parents’ Evenings 1.30pm – 3pm 
Whole school Parents’ Evenings 5-7pm  

Fri 23rd Mar Break up for Easter 

Sat 24th Mar Friends of Naburn Easter Egg Hunt 

Mon 9th Apr Training Day 

Tues 10th April School starts back 
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Celebrations 
On Friday, the certificates went to: 

 Violet in Reception for being super confident and a good friend. She was dressed as 
the Rainbow fish on World Book day and spent the day giving away her scales 

 Ben in Y1 for working hard in class and for producing some brilliant art work 
 Tom in Y6 for brilliant input in class discussions 

 
20 children were awarded bronze Mathletics certificates and 7 gained silver. 
 
Phoebe proudly showed us her trophy and medals awarded for piano and violin at a 
competition in Harrogate last weekend. She has now been chosen as one of only 20 children 
worldwide to play at the Royal Albert Hall. Wow!  

   
Friends of Naburn 
Thankyou to Becky for organizing the Quiz on Saturday and to all those who came along to 
support the event. Thanks to all those who set up the hall, organised the raffle, served in the 
bar and tidied up afterwards. It was a fun evening that really did stretch our brains! 
 
Saturday 24th March Easter Eggstravaganza 1pm -3.30pm. Tickets £5. There will be food, an 
Easter bonnet parade, forest activities and lots of fun. 
 
40 Acts 
The children are enjoying reading each act on the board in the hall and are keen to rise to the 
challenge each day. Challenges coming up this week are: ‘Make an extra effort to smile more.’ 
‘Ask somebody in your class to say what they enjoyed most that day.’ 
 
World Book Day 
Thank you for the amazing costumes and for those who brought books to swap. The children 
had a great day sharing books and celebrating reading.  
 
Dog Fouling 
Members of the Council's Neighbourhood Enforcement Team will be scheduling dog fouling 
patrols over the next few weeks. The Council can only enforce if they catch someone in the 
act or if someone is prepared to provide a statement or information as to who is responsible. 
If anyone has any information as to who may be responsible please contact the 
Neighbourhood Enforcement Team on 01904 551555 or email neo@york.gov.uk  
You can also report street cleanliness (including dog fouling) to the council by visiting: 
https://cityofyorkcouncil.custhelp.com/app/LAP_Forms/LAP_Litter 
 
 
Many thanks,  
Mrs Christison  
 
  


